
MRC Travel Stipend Application 
 

The Midwest Registrars Committee is offering multiple travel stipends of $750 for committee 
members to attend the Association of Midwest Museums annual meeting in Chicago, Illinois which 
will be held July 24-27, 2011. 
 
Applicants must be voting members of the Midwest Registrars Committee and work in the Midwest 
region.  Selections will be based on the materials submitted to the Travel Stipend Committee.  The 
recipients will attend the MRC luncheon at AMM and will write one article each for the MRC Courier 
about a session at the annual meeting. 
 
To apply, please complete the form below and attach the required additional information. 
 
             
Name 
             
Position/Title 
             
Institution Name 
             
Street Address/P.O. Box 
             
City       State   Zip 
             
Phone       Fax 
       
Email 
 
Additional Information Required: 

*Current resume 
*Statement by applicant to include the following:  

1.  A description of your professional duties 
2.  Your involvement in and commitment to the profession 
3.  What you hope to gain from attending the AMM annual meeting 

*Two letters of recommendation (one from your direct supervisor) 
*Statement of financial need, if applicable 
 
Application Deadline: May 15, 2011 
 
Send applications to:  Karen O’Brien 
    Museum of Anthropology 
    University of Michigan 
    1109 Geddes Ave. 
    Ann Arbor, MI 48109-1079 
 
For questions, contact: Karen O’Brien (Vice Chair, Midwest Registrars Committee) 
    734-764-6299 
    karen@klobrien.net 
 
 


